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ICI Comment Letter on the Proposed
Regulations on RMDs

The Investment Company Institute sent a comment letter to the IRS and Treasury,
responding to the notice of proposed rulemaking that would amend the regulations
governing required minimum distributions from retirement plans and IRAs to reflect
changes made by the SECURE 2.0 Act.

Read more in the comment letter.
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